26 November 2012

Ms J Horsthuis
Robinsons Fresh Foods
Ballapaddag Farm
Cooil Road

Braddan

Isle of Man

IM4 2AF

Dear Janna,
Western Vikings Annual Mhelliah 2012

On behalf of Western Vikings Rugby Club, | would like to thank you for your recent generous
donation towards our Mhelliah. The evening was a great success and we managed to raise a total
of £2,300 which will be used for the development of the club.

We currently have a number of match-day sponsorship opportunities available for next season, if
you would be interested in taking advantage of these, please contact me on 07624 466684.

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts to raise much needed funds for the club.

Kindge@

Please address all correspondence to:

The Secretary
15 West View
Peel

Isle of Man
IM5 1BN



